EACP Committee

From: Mick, Bryan K <Bryan.Mick@doh.hawaii.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 3:49 PM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: Testimony for EACP meeting of Nov 21, 2019

Aloha,

The Disability and Communication Access Board would like to suggest that any videos or other public education materials are required to be available in alternative formats in order to ensure accessibility.

Mahalo.

Bryan K. Mick
Program Specialist
Disability and Communication Access Board
1010 Richards Street #118
Honolulu, HI 96813
(808) 586-8131